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Date: May 24, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
It is delightful to witness our students' high level of engagement in their lessons and activities as 
we progress through another week of learning. 
 
We would like to extend our gratitude to all the parents who attended the Parents’ Voice 
meeting on 22nd May. Your presence and involvement are invaluable in shaping the direction of 
our school community. 
 
We encourage all parents to actively participate in all upcoming events on our calendar and to 
maintain your role as advocates for our students and the community. Together, as stakeholders, 
we can ensure the success and well-being of our students.  

 
Request for Transfer Certificate 
 
If you do not intend to continue your studies in AUS for the Academic Year 2024-2025, kindly 
submit an application for the Transfer Certificate (TC) by June 10, 2024. To facilitate the timely 
processing of the certificate, complete the school form available at our main reception. The TC 
Fee amounts to 120 AED. Ensure that all fees are settled before submitting your TC application. 

 
Survey for Own Transport Parents 
 
In light of the school's commitment to student safety regarding transportation arrangements, we 
kindly request your prompt completion of the attached survey. Your input will enable us to take 
appropriate actions to ensure the safety and well-being of our students. The survey involves 
gathering essential information about individuals authorized to collect students at the end of the 
school day, whether they are parents or other designated persons. 
 
The school's policy restricts student pick-up to only authorized individuals as specified in the 
survey. 
 
Survey link: https://forms.office.com/r/ej4pVjavEX  
 
We appreciate your ongoing cooperation. 
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Activities Next week  
 

 
 
 
Have a restful weekend. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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